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Via E-mail 

 
Dear First Minister, 
 
Convener’s Group – 2 March 
 

During your session with Convener’s Group on 2 March, you agreed to write to the 
Committee to confirm— 

 

• how many digital devices have been issued to school children in Scotland; 
and  

• how many children currently have a free internet connect as a result of 
Scottish Government support. 

 
You also undertook to provide more detail on the phasing of the Scottish 
Government's programme to deliver digital devices to every school child in Scotland. 
 
The Committee does not have a record of receiving this correspondence. 
 
I would therefore be grateful if you could provide this information by Thursday 14 
April.  
 

mailto:ecyp.committee@parliament.scot
https://www.parliament.scot/-/media/files/committees/conveners-group/official-report/official-report-conveners-group-2-march-2022.pdf


 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 

Stephen Kerr MSP 
Convener 
 

 

 


